
 
  

WEEK 
EVENTS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

As we approach the end of January the New Year celebrations 

seem a long time ago now. We concluded our School New 

Year events in church last Monday with a lovely Epiphany 

Service led by Rev Scott and Father Ian. The message 

discussed on the day was about being ‘changed and improved’ 

because of the events of Christmas. In school we are trying to 

do this in a number of ways: 

1. Being Healthy. Each class is investigating ways to eat 

more nutritiously and keep active. We are going to 

expand healthy snack day so that Thursday each week is 

nominated. The ‘Walk to Tokyo’ initiative is gaining 

momentum with the children noting how many miles 

walked over the week.  

2. Being Happy. Mental wellbeing and happiness is a focus 

for us in the new year. Pupils are enjoying new 

playground equipment, each class will have  designated 

‘Philosophy for Children’ circle times each week looking 

at making good choices in life and Mrs Knowles is 

expanding her work in supporting children with emotional 

issues. In addition, James Wade will be bringing a 

Psychologist in to work with junior classes around peer 

pressure, body image and social media posts. 

3. Doing God’s work. The Y6 Young Leaders have 

organised a day of fundraising for Australian children who 

have been impacted by recent bush fires.  

4.  

It always makes the staff so proud to see the children being 

ethically aware and stepping forward to help those in need. 

The children are also taking a lead in local environmental 

issues. Last week Anya and Ronnie represented Mobberley in 

the newly formed Knutsford Youth Council looking at ways to 

reduce plastics in local business.   

 

So please do speak with your children about the range of 

initiatives that are happening in school and encourage them to 

share their thoughts with you.  

 

 

Damien Stenson 
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GOLDEN 
CERTIFICATE

ATTENDANCE 

GOOD TO 

BE GREEN 
VIP 
Values In Practice 

WINNING 
HOUSE 

Reception - William L 

Year 1 - William M 

Year 2 - Ellen J 

Year 3 - Grace E 

Year 4 - Oliver O-M 

Year 5 - Aidan M 

Year 6 - To be awarded next week 

 
All these pupils gave 100% in their studies last 
week. 

Reception ~ 97.99% 

Year 1 - 97.68% 

Year 2 - 98.78% 

Year 3 - 98.31% 

Year 4 - 98.18% 

Year 5 - 97.34% 

Year 6 - 97.62% 

 

Well done to Year 2 and Year Three, our Key 

Stage 1 and 2 attendance winners, 
 

Reception ~ Marleigh N 

Year 1 - Jake L 

Year 2 - Thomas C-C 

Year 3 - Verity M 

Year 4 - Phoebe Z 

Year 5 - Riley B 

Year 6 - Mia L 

All of these pupils kept our Golden Rules last 

week.  
 

Our VIP’s this week, proudly wearing the red 

sweatshirts for demonstrating our Christian 

Values, will be: 

Reception ~ Stella B  (Respect and 

Perseverance) 

Year 1 ~ Nathaniel T  (Friendship) 

Year 2 ~ Evelyn L (Friendship) 

Year 3 ~ Theo T (Perseverance) 

Year 4 ~ Clara L-T (Compassion) 

Year 5  ~Zach L  (Perseverance) 

Year 6 ~ Anna S (Perseverance) 

 

Green with 223 House Points 

Mallory 210 

Griffin 209 

Wilfrid 198 

Well done Green !! 

20TH JANUARY 2020 

TIMES 
TABLES & PEN 
LICENCES  

Luke A in Year 2 has been awarded his 

Pen Licence. 

Well done Luke.  



HYPl 

OTHER NEWS 
 

Upcoming Schedule of 

Events 

W/C 20/01/2020  

20/01/2020 ~ Y3 & Y4 Lunchtime Knitting Club 

20/01/2020 ~ Reception Lunchtime Archery Club 

20/01/2020 ~ Y1 & Y2 After School Basketball  

21/01/2020 ~ Ballet Lessons before school  (Y3-Y6) 

21/01/2020 ~ Y6 Young Leaders Fundraising for  

                       Australia Day 

22/01/2020  ~ High Five Netball Tournament in   

Wilmslow (Squad) 

22/01/2020 ~ Swimming Lessons Year 4 (am) 

22/01/2020 ~ Ballet lessons before school (Y1 & 2) 

22/01/2020 ~ WFA After School (Y1-6) 

23/01/2020 ~ Tap Lessons before school (Y2-6) 

23/01/2020 ~ WFA Girls  Football Lunchtime Club 

23/01/2020 ~ Y5 & Y6 Netball Squad Training 

23/01/2020 ~ Little Champions in Knutsford Y3 & 4 

24/01/2020 ~ Goodness to Greatness Assembly 

24/01/2020 ~ Y5 & 6 Cheshire Girls Football Final 

                       Crewe  

 

W/C 27/01/2020 

27/01/2020 ~ Y3 & 4 Lunchtime Knitting Club 

27/01/2020 ~ Reception Lunchtime Archery Club 

27/01/2020 ~ Y1 & Y2 After School Basketball 

28/01/2020 ~ Ballet lessons before school (Y3-Y6) 

29/01/2020 ~ Swimming Lessons Year 4 (am) 

29/01/2020 ~ Ballet lessons before school (Y1 & Y2) 

29/01/2020 ~ WFA After School (Y1- Y6) 

29/01/2020 ~ Quicksticks Hockey Tournament (Y6 

                      Squad – Ryleys Games Ground 

30/01/2020 ~ Tap lessons before school (Y2-Y6) 

30/01/2020 ~ WFA Girls Football Lunchtime Club 

30/01/2020 ~ Y5 & Y6 Netball Squad Training 

31/01/2020 ~ Year 6 Robinwood Residential –  

                       Second installment due (£50.00) 

31/01/2020 ~ Deadline for Y4 & Y5 Bikeability forms 

                      To be returned.   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

Used Stamps 
 
Please remember to cut off  your used 
postage stamps and send them into Mrs 
Haselden in the school office. These will be 
sent off  to raise funds for the Air 
Ambulance Trust. 
 
Thank you. 
 

Year 6 Young Leaders 
Reminder;  
Tomorrow (Tuesday 21

st
 January) is our 

Action for Australia day. As detailed in last 
week’s letter we will be fundraising for 
Clifton Creek School. Children can wear an 
item of  yellow  alongside their school 
uniform and take part in challenges 
throughout the day. 
 
You can send in donations to support our 
day with the children tomorrow. 
 
Thank you for your generosity and support. 
 
Young 6 Leaders. 
 
 
 
 

 


